
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, State Water Resources Control Board. 

 

I am very concerned about the latest information indicating that salinity may be increased in the 

South Delta.  Delta farmers need less salt, not more. In August, 2010, the State Water Board's 

own Delta Flows report recommended more fresh water for the Delta.  Delta farmers have senior 

water rights and should not be sacrificed to benefit south San Joaquin Valley farmers who have 

junior water rights and are farming in a desert. We need MORE fresh water released into the San 

Joaquin River. Thank you. 

 

Pat Borison 

2225 Cypress Point 

Discovery Bay CA 94505 
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